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WII.LL4M L STEWART 
Vice President 
Nuclear Operations 

Juilo/ 9, 1985 

Dr. J. Nelson Grace 
Regional Administrator 
Region II 

U.S. NRC RGN.-II 
t~t!antti. Ga. 

35 JUL 16 AIO: og 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Post Office Box 2203 
Atlanta, Georgia 30323 

Dear Dr. Grace: 

VIRGINIA POWER 

Nuclear Operations Department 
Post Office Box 26666 
One fames River Plaza 
Richmond, Virginia 23261 

• VIRGINIA POWER 

Serial No. 85-460 
NO/JDH/acm 
Docket Nos. 50-280 

50-281 
License Nos. DPR-32 

DPR-37 

SURRY POWER STATION UNIT NOS. 1 AND 2 
RESPONSE TO NOTICE OF VIOLATION 

We have reviewed your letter of June 10, 1985 in reference to the inspection 
conducted at Surry Power Station on April 16, 1985 and reported in IE 
Inspection Report Nos. 50-280/85-14 and 50-281 /85-14. Our response to the 
notice of violation is enclosed. 

The material enclosed herewith contains Safeguards Information as defined by 
10CFR73. 21 and its disclosure to unauthorized individuals is prohibited by 
Section 147 of the Atomic Energy Act of 1954, as amended. 

Very truly yours, 

'\l~ -L L) . ~ \_~~~J\ -
W. L. Stewart 

Enclosure (Contains Safeguards Information) 
(Original and Four Copies) 

cc: Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director (1 copy) 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Attn: Document Control Desk 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Mr. Steven A. Varga, Chief (w/o enclosure) 
Operating Reactors Branch No. 1 
Division of Licensing 

Mr. D. J. Burke (w/o enclosure) 
NRC Resident Inspector 
Surry Power Station 
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ENCLOSURE CONTAINS 
SAFEGUARDS INFORMATION 
UPON SEPARATION THIS 
PAGE IS DECONTROLLED 




